
June 22, 2022

To State Public Charter School Authority,

RE: Request for Amendment to Charter Application

The purpose of this letter is to formally request a Good Cause
exemption from the State Public Charter School Authority (SPCSA) for an
amendment to the school's existing charter contract. pilotED Schools of
Nevada - Cactus Park Elementary requests to amend their charter contract
with the SPCSA in order to:

1. To begin the school year at Nevada Prep as a temporary location
in Year 1.

2. To remove transportation services in Year 1 with tentative
transportation services in Years 2 and beyond.

The pilotED Schools of Nevada Board has voted on the proposed
amendment prior to submission. The temporary location will allow for all
students and staff to have an uninterrupted start of the school year while the
permanent building completes renovation. The removal of transportation
services will allow the school to have a financially viable startup year.

We appreciate the support of the SPCSA staff regarding the required
amendment and are asking that good faith exemption be granted and that
the request for amendment be approved.

Sincerely,

Karli Casto
Founding Principal
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